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Dear Burbank 
Parents & Guardians,

Mrs. Talamantes, Head of School

As we head into March, SAT and ACT testing for
ALL Juniors will take place on the 1st (SAT) and the
7th (ACT).  Also, our STAAR Alt 2 testing window
begins March 27th and runs through April 14th.  It
is very important that your students are present
during these testing dates. Please see page 2 for
more testing information and helpful tips. 

Our Friday Burbank Buildup sessions have been a
great success, allowing students the time to
catch-up on missing assignments. This results in
significant credit attainment and grade repair!
Please continue to support us by allowing your
students to stay on campus and utilize this time
every Friday after dismissal.

It is important that your students are present and
on time to school every day. Excessive absences
will continue to lead to credit denial. If your
students must stay home for any reason, please
make sure to send them with a parent or doctor
note the following day. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please
call the main office at 210-228-1210 and
schedule a time to meet with me. 

Thank you again for your support! 



MARCH TESTING
DATES

BE ON TIME WITH YOUR
CHARGED CHROMEBOOK! 

LLEGUE A TIEMPO CON SU
CHROMEBOOK CARGADO!

S TUD ENT S

E S TUD I ANT E S



school
starts at
8:15 a.m.
P L E A S E  B E  O N  T I M E

P O R  F A V O R ,  
S E  P U N T U A L

la escuela
empieza a

las 8:15 a.m.

IMPORTANT
REMINDERS

HOLIDAYS

Student Holiday

March 20th
Staff Development Day




Students return to

school on

March 21st!
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